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August 19, 2025 | 25 Av, 5785 
 

Chodosh Season Update 
 

August 19, 2025 – Update from the Kashrut Agencies 

“Below is the latest Yoshon season update: 

Wheat: 

Pasta products, durum and semolina flours - product of USA only - use Aug 1 as the production cutoff date. Canadian pasta 
products – no Chodosh concerns before September at least. 

All Other Flours (all mills/companies), Fresh Baked Goods and All Other Wheat Products - No Chodosh concerns for at least the 
remainder of August. Next update around September 1st. 

Barley & Oats – No Chodosh concerns for at least the remainder of August. Will update before September 1st. 

Rye & Spelt – Can always be assumed Yoshon in N. America. 

(Source: STAR-K) 

 

TYNI Note: Pasta products from the USA are already starting to be updated on Yoshon.com, and will be available on the 
app shortly. If you have scanned a UPC and only a number comes up but without a product picture, yet the brand is listed 
on our site, please report the product with its UPC number to us for inclusion to info@yoshonnetwork.org or send a picture 
to us via WhatsApp. Many companies have been changing the UPC numbers on their products, and we need this information 
to keep the app functioning in conjunction with our site. 

 

Kol Tuv, 

The TYNI Staff 

 
Click here to view previous Newsletters and Alerts. 

Click Here to read about and go to download the Yoshon.com App. 

Click here to donate to The Yoshon Network Inc. through Stripe. 

Click here to donate to The Yoshon Network Inc. through PayPal. 
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